
                           Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford.  
Phone: 051 562542 

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net 

 

                        15/10/18 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

A few dates for you to remember: 

 

Parent Association 

Parents Association AGM is on Wednesday 17th Oct at 8.00pm sharp in Ballycullane 

NS. All are Welcome and we hope to see some new faces there. The Parent 

Association has been hugely beneficial and helpful to our school and I would 

encourage you all to make an effort to get involved.  
 

Halloween Dress up 

We will have a Halloween Dress up on Thursday 25th of Oct.  
 

School closed  

The school will be closed on Friday 26th for the upcoming Presidential Elections.  
 

Book Fair 

Celtic travelling Book Fair will be in school from the 9th till 14th Nov. More info to follow. 
 

Opening Night 

We will have our Opening Night on 14th November from 7.00 – 9.00pm. All present 

pupils and parents are welcome to drop in during the evening. Please encourage 

any neighbours/friends that have children wanting to start school in Sept 2019 to visit 

us and see our wonderful school. Refreshments will be served on the night.  
 

Clothes Collection 

Parents Association have organized a clothing collection for 28th November so start 

filling those bags.  
 

Mini 7’s 

Both boys & girls teams took part in Mini 7’s. Neither team got to the next round but 

everyone played their best.   
 

Rackard League 

Congratulations to the Tintern Boys Team who are through to the next round of 

Rackard League. Best of luck boys. 

 

 

Le gach dea-ghuí 

 

________________________ 

Margaret Furlong (Principal)  
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